
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 04-01-2025 

Date:      04-01-2025 

Subject: Eternal Patrol Notice: Bill Tebo TMSN(SS) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

USSVI member Bill Tebo, a member of the Thresher Base in Portsmouth, NH, passed 

away on February 17, 2025, while visiting family in Arizona. He qualified on the USS Sea 

Owl (SS-405) in 1945.  

  

Dave Heighway, our Base Commander, will be participating in a memorial service 

sponsored by his daughter, Sandie Hembree, at the Vineyard Church (North Campus), 

6250 W. Peoria Ave., Glendale, AZ, at 10:00 this Saturday, April 5th.  Dave will participate 

in the program by presenting the Eternal Patrol Certificate to the family. Perch Base 

members are invited and encouraged to attend. 

  

There are more details on Bill’s career on our website. 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base 

and does not require a response. 

  

  

 


